
 Public Hearing Notice 

Adoption of the Findings and Award of Energy Services Contract 

Under Government Code Sections 4217.10-4217.18 

August 24, 2017 

6:30 p.m. 

Robla School District Board Room 

5200 Marysville Blvd., Sacramento, CA 95838 

The Robla School District Board of Education shall hold a public hearing at its regularly 

scheduled Board meeting on August 24, 2017, which meeting shall convene at 6:30 p.m., 

for the purpose of taking public comment on, and considering and adopting a resolution 

making certain findings required for approval of an energy conservation service contract 

with Climatec for the implementation of energy conservation services in accordance 

with California Government Code Sections 4217.10 through 4217.18, including findings 

that the cost of the energy conservation service contract to the District will be less than 

the anticipated marginal cost to the District of electrical, thermal or other energy that 

would have been consumed by the District in the absence of the energy conservation 

service contract, that funds for the service of the related improvements are anticipated 

to be available from funds that otherwise would have been used by the District for 

purchase of electrical, thermal, or other energy required by the District in the absence 

of the energy conservation facilities to be developed under the proposed energy 

conservation service contract with Climatec LLC, and to consider approval of the energy 

conservation service contract in accordance with the Board’s findings.  

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please call the Robla School District 

Superintendent’s Office at (916) 649-5248. 

Posted on:  August 16, 2017 

Posted at:  District Office  

   District Website 


